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Dear Committee Members:   

I know that this need is great in the communities of our state, however I believe there 

is no need to expand on what is already in place for residents of our state to include 

those who reside here but have immigration issues. It is not that I am without 

compassion for those whose legal immigration status is yet to be determined. There 

are resources already in place for this people group that they can access, such as: 

food banks, churches that have food donated to them and they in turn distribute them 

to those in need there are also private donations, corporate donations and several 

other charities that help fill this need. Therefore, there is no need to expand on what 

currently exists to include this select group of people. Additionally, I don't see how 

such an expansion can happen without raising taxes. 

 

Thank you for your time and I ask you to vote NO  


